CHERRY HILL EAST MARCHING BAND 2019!

Welcome to one of the most dynamic groups at High School East...

The Cherry Hill East Marching Band!

New this year: we have scheduled two parent meetings in August. The first is 9:00 AM August 15, the second is 7:30 PM August 26. We scheduled the first meeting on our uniform fitting day so that parents will be able to meet with the directors and student leadership while their students are having their uniforms fitted...hopefully more convenient for many of our families.

We ask that parents plan on attending ONE of the times that is convenient for their schedule. These meetings are very important, especially for our new members parents so that we can share information about our marching band season schedule and all of the other aspects of being a part of the East Marching Program.

We have a terrific show planned this season and you will see that we are going to be participating in three festival competitions this year...one is a "Tournament of Bands" Competition in early October at Shawnee High School.

Please note: The uniform fitting day August 15 is for those students who are able to attend. We understand that many people are still on summer vacation that week. We will be updating you on report times for uniform fitting day.

Please read over the schedule carefully and let me know if you have any questions.

Mr. Keleher Marching Band Director Instrumental Music/Music Theory AP Cherry Hill High School East Cherry Hill Public Schools Summer Music Program Director